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August 5, 2019 
 

Hong Kong Protests 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The continued protests in Hong Kong are affecting the general infrastructure of Hong Kong and the flow of goods 
in the region, across all modes. 
 
At the moment, any flight cancellations have mostly affected passenger flights. C.H. Robinson is not seeing a 
major impact on our air capacity. Vendors, suppliers, and cartage companies are all potentially affected.  
 
Remember that with some limitations on public transportation, many parties involved with the smooth 
transportation of goods may be affected.   
 
More updates will be provided as they become available.   
 
Thank you for being our valued customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact C.H. 
Robinson for further information. 
 
Sincerely, 
C.H. Robinson  
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